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A NOTE FROM DOUG

I want to start this note by saying thank you. 

 
It is a great honour to continue to represent Barrie—

Springwater—Oro-Medonte. I will continue to support all of

the residents of BSOM, and continue to advocate for the

issues that matter to you at Queen's Park as your MPP. 



I am so excited to get back to work for the riding. We

have made great strides in the last four years in Barrie

—Springwater—Oro-Medonte and across Ontario.

Locally, we repaved a damaged sidewalk and installed

a badly-needed crosswalk in Hillsdale. We successfully

advocated for a rebuilt Shanty Bay Elementary School.

We secured almost $30 million for a new, state-of-the-

art YMCA facility in Barrie. At the provincial level, we

made life more affordable for seniors by eliminating the

co-payment for prescription medication. We created

the conditions necessary for car manufacturers GM

and Stellantis to invest in Ontario again. We delivered

unprecedented modernization to the judicial system

with three different bills.

The next term promises to be a challenging but

gratifying few years as we embark on a journey of

rebuilding the economy, supporting workers, keeping

costs down, and investing in key infrastructure.

Thank you for your trust in me, and remember that my

door is always open for your questions, concerns, ideas

and suggestions. Please don’t hesitate to contact my

office; we’ll be happy to help.
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